Present were Roland Sallada, Thomas Mansfield, Oliver Andrews and Betty Hooper.

Mr. Tharles Martin came in to state he took exception to the letter sent to him regarding plowing snow into theroad.

Tom told him to disregard this, as long as he did not make this a practice.

Mr. Chester Whitten filed intent to cut timber and posted bond of \$120.

Mr. Louis Kachavos complained about the use of salt on his riad because it was damaging his trees. He suggested the road be moved away from his house which would make a lesser incline. He offered to contribute financial if this should be done. He hoped no salt would be used on dirt roads.

Robert Todd came in to get information on sale of town forest cutting.

Patricia Getman brought in a letter for the Selectmen to aign regarding purchase of Railroad land.

The Selectmen asked Almus Chancey if he would consider leasing the bottom floor of his property for temporary town offices. He said the location was not suitable.

Due to the wear and tear on the upper town hall floor, the Selectmen asked Mr. Brouillet, weight-lifting instructor, if he would use the lifts on the stage.

Following a meeting with Leo Saraseno, of the Cabinet Press, Oliver Andrews reported that there would be a cost-hike of 5% on the 1976 Town Reports.